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Saison Information Systems CO.,LTD. 

April 26th, 2018 
Dear Customers 

Saison Information Systems Co., Ltd. 
HULFT Division 

 
Announcement of Maintenance: HULFT-WebConnect 

 
We schedule a maintenance operation on HULFT-WebConnect as described below. 
We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

1. Summary 

We will perform a settings change in the database server and a security update 
for application servers that are internally used by the HULFT-WebConnect 
service. 

2. Schedule 

From May 28th, 2018 (Monday) 02:00 to May 28th, 2018 (Monday) 03:00 JST 

3. Scope of Impact 

File transfers might fail because connections of HULFT-WebConnect Agent 
(hereinafter, referred to as "Agent"), HULFT-WebConnect CLI, or Data Transfer 
Site to HULFT-WebConnect might be instantaneously disrupted. 

In some installation environment, Agent might be suspended after a reconnection 
to HULFT-WebConnect fails. Such a retry of connection to HULFT-WebConnect 
occurs after Agent is disconnected due to instantaneous disruption. 

Note: Please do not execute a file transfer during the maintenance time. 

Note: When Agent is suspended during the maintenance time, please restart 
Agent. 
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